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22nd November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                  
 
You are invited to join Reception for our Festive Fun performance.  Both classes on each site will 
be performing together.  However, due to restricted capacity we are asking for parents to come on 
separate days.  Please see below: 
 
Bonham site   
Tuesday 12th December 9:10 – Jet class parents 
Wednesday 13th December 9:10 - Jasper class parents.  
Performances will be in the Gym. Please enter via the car park. 
 
St George site  
Wednesday 13th December 9:10 Jet class parents 
Thursday 14th December at 9:10 Jasper class parents.   
Performances will be in the Stage Hall. Please enter at via the back Y5 door. 
 
We would like to encourage you to dress your child in either a Festive jumper/T-shirt or a top in 
Festive colours of red, green or white.  Please avoid dressing up clothes/dresses as the children 
will be staying in them all day. 
 
We cannot wait to see you on the day.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Reception Team  
 
 


